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The Spring and Summer of 24’

Last week, we finished the spring semester at Campus House and celebrated a few of
our graduates! We had a good semester full of discussions of faith and time well spent in the
community. We are now entering our summer semester, moving from a variety of weekly
activities to a milder routine that includes welcoming incoming students at the university’s
orientation sessions, investing in the youth at Camp ACC and local churches, preparing the
Campus House for continued use, and initiating weekly Bible conversations.

We spent the spring semester studying the books of Philippians and Colossians as a
large group and had many small groups that looked into identity, important works from the
church, and different women from the books of Luke and Acts. We shared meals with many of
you on Tuesday afternoons and spent Friday nights spending time in an intentional community.
We also spent spring break serving at Community Servants, a refugee ministry in Smyrna,
Tennessee.

This summer marks the beginning of a transitional season for Campus House. Our
International Student Minister, Rachael, graduated with her Master of Divinity this spring and will
be leaving Campus House at the end of May. She’ll be a chaplain at the VA this summer while
she begins to pursue full-time ministry. She has loved our international students well and will be
dearly missed by the Campus House community. Please join us in praying for Rachael as she
moves into a new phase of life and for who will be joining Campus House in her place.

Mike is also entering his final school year at Campus House. He has faithfully served the
ministry for the past 25 years and will transition into a new season next summer. Our board has
begun the process of looking for his successor and will begin taking applications through the
summer.

As we look to the beginning of the next school year, we are excited and hopeful. We will
have our annual Ice Cream Party on August 25th at 8 p.m. The enclosed postcard may serve as
a reminder for prayer or you may pass it on to a student who is bound for ETSU in the future.
Let us know how best we can invite students you know to our activities.

His peace,
Mike, Emma, and Rachael
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